
Glenn Ledet 
50 Emery Street #449 
Pahrump, NV  89048 
Nevada Republic PMA 
nevadarepublicpma@gmail.com 
 
July 14, 2023 
 
DAVISON VAN CLEVE 

Agent of record for Valley Electric Association Inc. 

5795 ROGERS STREET 
LAS VEGAS, NV, 89118, USA 
 
Dear Davison Cleve, 
 
This letter is the demand for you, the registered agent, to comply. 

Under the NRS. 82.181 

3.  A director or any person who has been a member of record of a corporation for at least 6 
months, or at least 5 percent of the members of the corporation, upon at least 5 days’ written 
demand, is entitled to inspect in person or by agent or attorney, during usual business hours, the 
members’ ledger or duplicate ledger and to make copies therefrom. Every corporation that neglects 
or refuses to keep the members’ ledger or duplicate copy thereof open for inspection, as required 
by this subsection, shall forfeit to the State the sum of $25 for every day of such neglect or refusal. 
Nevada Open Records Act § 239 et seq., I am requesting an opportunity to inspect and obtain 
access to view and make digital recordings of public records that encompass the following: 

Additionally, the statute further states: 

4.  If the records required by subsection 1 are not made available for inspection at a location 
within this State pursuant to a proper demand pursuant to subsection 3, the director or other 
person demanding the inspection may serve a demand upon the corporation’s registered agent that 
the records to be inspected be sent to the demanding director or other person or the agent or 
attorney thereof. Upon such a demand, the corporation shall send copies of the requested records 
required by subsection 1, either in paper or electronic form, to the director, other person, agent or 
attorney entitled to inspect the requested records within 10 business days after service of the 
demand upon the registered agent. 

Please provide the records that were requested on July 3, 2023. I have attached a copy of the letter 
and affidavit that was hand delivered to the main office for Valley Electric Association Inc.  

Note there is a penalty of $25.00 per day of non-compliance to be paid to the State of Nevada for 
each day the request has not been provided.  



Please contact me via email at the above-listed email addresses documents can also be sent there 
to fulfill the required disclosures.  

If you deny any or all of this request, please cite each specific exemption you feel justifies the 
refusal to release the information and notify me of the appeal procedures available to me under the 
law. Please note that failure to comply will result in the appropriate agency being notified of your 
failure to comply.  

Cordially, 

 

Glenn Ledet 
Investigative Journalist 
Nevada Republic PMA 
 
 
cc: 
Nevada Secretary of State 


